

CELINA CITY SCHOOLS

July 21, 2022

Celina City Schools Board Of Education,

I am writing you to let you know that I plan to retire effective October 1, 2022. I am grateful for the years that I have worked for Celina City Schools. I started at the middle school building employed by the county. When Celina Schools took over the county program I serviced, Celina Schools hired me and I remained in that building my entire career. Thank you again. I am looking forward to retirement and spending more time with family and friends.

Sincerely,

Connie Sappi Connie Sapp